
16th May 2024

Dear parents/carers,

In recent weeks it has become apparent that more children have been bringing their
mobile phones into school. The rule is that phones can be brought to school in
exceptional circumstances (e.g. if a child walks a long way on their own, travels by
bus on their own, stays with a different parent at the weekend).

Children are not allowed to keep their phone on them during the school day. They
must be handed to their teacher as they arrive in the morning, who will take it to the
office to be kept safe until the end of the day. The safety of our pupils is paramount
and there is a safeguarding risk if children have their phones.

It is not necessary for the children to bring their phones to school just for the
entertainment value it brings on the way to/from school. This is not an exceptional
circumstance. We need your support to prevent this from happening.

For the next academic year, we plan to update our policy but we will update you on
this in due course.

Thank you for continuing support,

Mrs Grant
Head of School


